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Publication of this collection of articles was made possible not just by the authors. 

Without the help of numerous people who have provided us with valuable information in 

different parts of the world, we would not have been able to cover compensation systems 

for nuclear victims worldwide in this way. 

This collection is based on the collection of articles published in 2020 under the title 

“International Comparison of Systems to Address Nuclear Contamination Damage” in the 

journal, Kankyō to Kōgai (Research on Environment Disruption) vol. 50, no. 2. The Most 

Reverend Mitsuru Shirahama, Bishop of Hiroshima and founder of the Nuclear-Free World 

Foundation, read the articles in the journal and generously expressed support for 

disseminating the research internationally in anticipation of the first Meeting of States 

Parties to the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons. The Editorial Board of Kankyō 
to Kōgai and the person in charge at Iwanami Shoten, Publishers cheerfully consented to 

our proposal for translating the Japanese articles into English in appreciation of the 

significance of the project. 

For publication of the articles in English, we are fortunate enough to obtain 

cooperation from Mr. Yuichi Yokoyama, who studied in a doctoral program in anthropology 

at the University of California, Riverside and has been engaged in various translation 

projects, and Ms. Annelise Giseburt, who has experience as an intern at the United Nations 

Institute for Training and Research Hiroshima Office and nonprofit ANT-Hiroshima. 

Interested in nuclear victims in Hiroshima, Nagasaki, and all around the globe, they were 

eager to thoroughly understand the nuclear compensation systems covered in the articles. 

With keen interest in the subject and extensive expertise in the two languages, Mr. 

Yokoyama, who served as English editor of this collection and translator of many of the 

articles, and Ms. Giseburt, who served as English proofreader, offered total support beyond 

translation. We authors had earnest discussions with them, such as on fact-checking and 

effective word choice and article structure to accurately deliver the research to English-

speaking readers, which were indispensable for completion of this collection of articles. 

The Center for Peace, Hiroshima University generously offered the opportunity to 

publish this collection of articles. 
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On behalf of the authors of the articles in this collection, I would like to express 

heartfelt gratitude to the research informants at the research sites, Bishop Shirahama, Mr. 

Yokoyama, Ms. Giseburt, the Center for Peace, Hiroshima University, and many other 

people who kindly offered support for publication of this collection of articles. 

The Covid-19 pandemic encourages us to practice social distancing, and war has been 

raging in Ukraine. At this moment in history, we hereby share with you our research on 

nuclear victim compensation systems established in different parts of the world, giving 

heart to the “little people”—to borrow Svetlana Alexievich’s words—who have been 

sacrificed to development of nuclear weapons. 

 

Our research results are also posted on our website. If you are interested in the issues 

of compensation for nuclear victims/survivors around the world, please also visit our 

website <https://nuclear-justice.net>. 

 

 

May, 2022 

Seiichiro Takemine 
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